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Hi all, 

  
We are so excited to be with your children again on the first of our first days!  We cannot wait to 

see more of their smiling faces (really it's the eyes!!!) tomorrow and Thursday! 

  
Arrival ran exactly as we planned.... well, except for the RUVNA system-wide outage that the 

CEO promises is now fixed!  If that should happen again tomorrow, please know we have digital 

touchless thermometers on hand and we will screen everyone manually as they arrive, as we did 

today.  Otherwise just show us your barcode, or, in the case of bus and van riders especially, we'll 

check the software files for your child's successful health assessment. 

  
We are aware that there were some glitches in the lunch ordering system, so I wanted to share 

two thoughts about lunch.  Firstly, the system will be open until 8:00 p.m. tonight for you to 

order for Wednesday through Friday.  Secondly, please know that your order is not complete 

until you choose "​Checkout​" and then "​Proceed to Checkout​".  On the screen that pops up, 

you'll need to enter payment information and then choose "​Pay for Order​".  You will then see a 

receipt that you can print as a reminder of what and when you ordered, and you will 

subsequently receive an email confirmation.  Again, you will need to do these THREE steps to 

actually complete your order. 

  
It is so beautiful outside in the shade, so the students have spent time under the trees, and many 

even ate lunch outside.  We'll analyze dismissal later and get back to you tomorrow if we need to 

adjust anything. 

  
Thanks for all you do, stay safe, and welcome back!!! 

  
In Mercy, 

Ann Marie 

  
 

 

  
 

  
 

 



 


